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Are you a woodworker? 

 
 

The Midwest Woodworkers’ 
Association is a not-for-profit 
501c3 organization founded in 
1983. 
 
Monthly Meetings: We meet 
on the fourth Monday of the 
month at Boone County 
Millworks at 7:00 PM.  
Exceptions to the 4th Monday 
of month would be when it 
conflicts with a holiday.  In this 
situation alternate dates are 
announced in our newsletter 
which is posted on our website    
www.midwestwoodworkers.org 
 
Meetings consist of general 
business, announcements, 
Show & Tell, a presentation 
and a drawing for a door prize. 
 
Presentations are always on a 
topic of interest to 
woodworkers and are 
combined with demonstrations.  
Past demos have included 

topics such as sharpening tools, 
using scroll saws, lathe turning, 
dovetail joints, and sometimes 
swap meets. 
 

Member Benefits 
 
Library:  We maintain a large 
collection of books, videos, 
magazines and plans for the 
use of any member.  A library 
catalog is maintained on our 
website. 
 
Toy Project:  Our members 
meet the first Thursday after 
our regular Monday meeting at 
“The PET Project” facility to 
make toy cars for children in 
need.  Members also make 
hundreds of toy cars in their 
home workshops.  Thousands 
of cars, trucks, planes, boats 
and other toys are provided for 
Christmas gifts, children in 
shelters and elsewhere locally, 
nation wide and 
internationally. 
 



Internet:  Check our website – 
www.midwestwoodworkers.org  
- for more information about 
the club, how to join, tips, links 
to other sites, newsletters and 
other useful information. 
 
Newsletter:  Our newsletter is 
sent either by mail or email 
monthly and informs members 
of the location and content of 
the next meeting.  Interesting 
articles, hints, and 
announcements make for 
interesting reading. 
 

How do I learn more? 
 
 

Internet 
 

www.midwestwoodworkers.org 
 
Come to a meeting:  Check 
the website or one of our 
members listed below to find 
out about our next meeting and 
attend one.  You may learn a 
thing or two while teaching our 

membership something new 
too and make many friends. 
 
 

 
 

Or Email 
midwestwoodworkers@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

How much is membership? 
 

The Association is funded by 
membership dues of $22 per 
year for new members, $25 for 
a family membership, and $20 
per year for renewing 
members.  The Association is 
overseen by a board of 
directors who are elected 
annually. 
 

Dues pay for newsletter 
expenses, special parts for the 
toys that members make, door 
prizes, spring picnic and 
Christmas party.  New member 
fees are pro-rated when joining 
in the middle of the year. 
 

Help us 
Promote 
Quality 

Woodworking 


